
Dear Don, 
 
First let me again thank you and the Noon Rotarians for the grant of $2,000 we received in Nov 2017. 
 
The funds received were spent as follows: 
 
          $1,950.00 was spent for food, non perishable items, that were distributed to various schools within the Laramie 
County School District. 
 
          $50.00 was deposited to the Friday Food Bag Foundation Endowment account in hope of building a fund that 
can eventually sustain the programs future needs. 
 
I am attaching a copy of our 2017 financial overview.  It shows our revenues and expenditures for 2017 and a 
schedule of grants received for your information and as support for my above statements.  Please let me know if you 
have questions or require additional information. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Ron Weickum, Treasurer. 

 


